
Table 4
Santa Barbara's NAGPRA Program Operated Without Nearly $1 Million It Should Have Received

FISCAL YEAR

2022–23 2023–24 2024–25*

Funding That Should Have Been Received $566,000 $633,000 $562,000

Funding Actually Received 350,000 283,000 212,000

Cumulative Difference $216,000 $566,000 $916,000

Source: Financial information from Santa Barbara and the campus’s funding commitment letters.

* In November 2024, we brought to Santa Barbara’s attention that the NAGPRA program had not received all of the funding it should have. 
In December 2024, the campus transferred the entire $916,000 to the program.
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